
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN # 175                      Monday, June 4, 2018 
 
GRADUATION INFORMATION FOR SENIORS 
All debts (office, library, cafeteria, athletics, etc.) must be paid in full by 1:00 pm 6/6/18.  Diplomas will not be awarded to those 
with unpaid debts!  Cash or money order only. 
Tuesday, June 5 GRADUATION PRACTICE AT 7:45 AM FOLLOWED BY “GRADUATION WALK” AT YOUR ELEMENTARY 
                                        SCHOOL - MANDATORY – Don’t be late!* 
 Calvary Church Auditorium – you must provide your own transportation 
 1051 Landis Valley Road 
 Cap & gown and tickets distributed – submit request for additional tickets 
 Transportation will be provided to and from the elementary schools  
 
 BACCALAUREATE AT 7:00 PM – OPTIONAL 

Non-denominational service for seniors and their family hosted by the local ministerium at Lancaster Church 
of the Brethren, 1601 Sunset Ave., Lancaster.  

 
Wednesday, June 6 GRADUATION PRACTICE AT 7:45 AM – MANDATORY - Don’t be late!* 
 Calvary Church Gymnasium (lower level) – you must provide your own transportation 
 Receive final report card, health records, and additional tickets (if available) 
 
 GRADUATION CEREMONY AT 6:45 PM 
 Calvary Church Auditorium 
 SENIORS REPORT AT 5:45 PM to the Calvary Church Gymnasium (lower level)  
 Doors open at 5:30 PM  
                          *Make sure to allow extra time for heavy volumes of traffic. 
 
 
A reminder to all students:  as the temperatures rise the dress code as published in your handbook remains the same.  YOUR 
ENTIRE TORSO MUST BE COVERED! Skirts, shorts, and rompers need to be past finger length.  Additionally, hats and hoodies need 
to remain off in class and within the hallways.                                                                                                                              Administration 
 
Lockers:  Whether you use your assigned locker or not you must empty your locker, leave the door open with the lock locked on 
the hasp.  Failure to do so will result in a $10.00 locker clean-out fee. We will run a Primetime schedule on Tuesday, June 5th for 
underclassmen to clean out their lockers.  Please stop by the main office if you don’t remember your locker combination prior to 
your locker clean-out day. 
 
Summer School packets are now available for the 2018 year.  There are two options to get the information. Option 1 is by 
accessing the 2018 Summer School Packet through our iPads iBooks section.  Option 2 is to pick up a hard copy in the high school 
guidance suite.  Registration is open.  Please read through the entire document and expectations and consult with your counselor, 
Dr. Weber, or Ms. Niemi if you have further questions. 
 
Attention Students in Grades 9-11: Your iPad collection will take place in the South Gym. You can turn in your iPad before school, 
after school or during study hall on Monday, June 4th and Tuesday, June 5th. If you’d like to keep your iPad to study or continue 
working on a final project, you can choose to turn in your iPad after each exam period Wednesday, June 6th through Friday, June 
8th. Information is posted on the ramp. 
 
Students: Lost chargers will NOT be covered under the iPad protection plan. The plan “does not provide coverage for dishonest, 
fraudulent, intentional, or negligent” actions. A theft claim requires a police report to be filed. 
 
Students in grades 9-11: You now have access to 200GB of free storage in iCloud to back-up your iPad prior to collection. 
Instructions for setting up your Managed Apple ID can be found in iBooks on your iPad. 
 
The FINAL PE makeups will be on Wednesday & Thursday at 1:15 for any students wishing to make up any classes.          PE Dept. 
 
Any students taking AP Physics 1, AP Physics 2, or AP Physics C next year should see Miss Doll before or after school to pick-up 
your summer work.  It will take about 15 minutes. 
 

-see other side- 
 
 



Results of the Student Council elections are now posted outside room 230. Please check this list before final exams. 
 
There is still time to sign up to visit with therapy dogs during final exams.  Use the QR codes posted at the ramp near the 
cafeteria.  Dogs will be available between exams to help you deal with that final exam stress.  Sign-ups will be available through 
Tuesday 6/5. 
 
The Interact Club is accepting applications for the 2018-19 school year. Applications are available outside Room 031. Completed 
applications should be returned to Mr. K. Kantz by Tuesday, June 5.  
 
Blue Streak Connections:  Are you interested in becoming a mentor for a student with special needs? Please consider joining Blue 
Streak Connections for the 2018-2019 school year.  Applications can be picked up in Mrs. Sawyer's classroom, room 161.  

FREE PIAA Physicals by Orthopedic Associates of Lancaster for Manheim Township School District student athletes, grades 7-12, 
for the 2018-2019 school year. If you plan on playing a sport in 2018-2019 school year, fall, winter or spring, this is for YOU. 
WHERE:  High School Arena (use Arena entrance only) 
WHEN:    Wednesday, June 13, 2018      5:30 pm - 7:00 pm (Grades 7-9) 
                                                                 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm (Grades 10-12) 
                  Thursday, August 2, 2018     5:30 pm - 7:00 pm (Grades 7-9) 
                                                                 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm (Grades 10-12) 
Doors will open at 5:15 pm 
Physical Deadline for Fall Sports is August 2nd!!   
Questions, call the Athletic Department at 560-3098. 
 
 

 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
 
 
 
 
 


